
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

The Iowa County Health Department is working with your school district to provide influenza 
(flu) vaccine at your school this fall.  Flu shots will be provided for school-age children (4 years 
through 18 years old) by the Iowa County Health Department and the Wisconsin Immunization 
Program as part of a mass immunization exercise.   
 

 Vaccines are FREE for all students, no insurance information is needed 

 Flu vaccine will be injectable only 
 

 

If you would like to have your child vaccinated at school, please do the following: 

1. Read the Vaccine Information Statement (VIS) regarding the influenza (flu) vaccine  

2. Complete the Vaccine Administration Record Consent Form. 

3. Return the Consent Form to the school by   Wednesday, October 18. 

 

 

If you do not want your child vaccinated at school there is no need to return this form. 

 

  

Sincerely, 
 
Sue Matye RN, BSN 
Director/Health Officer 
Iowa County Health Department 

  

 IOWA COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
303 W. Chapel Street 
Suite 2200 
Dodgeville, WI  53533-1314 

Phone: (608) 930-9870 
Fax:     (608) 937-0501 
           www.iowacounty.org  
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